Superintendent’s Report

April 23rd, 2012
        I.
     Summer Enrichment
Applications are in with all schools surpassing the number of positions needed to fulfill the obligation for summer, therefore, some decisions will be made soon regarding teachers, IA’s, and substitutes.  Invitations to students have been sent as we continue to identify students in need of these services and upon acceptance; we will begin to build a transportation schedule based on the distribution of student populations and possible pick-up/drop-off locations.
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
March 28th – OVEC

April 18th – OVEC Recruiting Fair

III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See attached
IV. Program Director’s Agenda
*See attached
        V.       Advisory Council Agenda
*See attached
        VI.     Land Acquisition

Although no new information has surfaced since our visit to three separate sites last month, we still have issues to consider before we begin serious discussions with offers, such as advertising for and hiring an architect as well as establishing a BG-1 for the project so that the general fund is protected from unanticipated expenditures as we continue through this process.

       VII.    Commissioner Holliday Visit

In keeping with his vision of establishing personable relationships and open lines of communication throughout all school districts in Kentucky, Commissioner Holliday has scheduled his visit with Spencer County Schools on May 4th; time to be announced. 

        VIII.   End of the Year Schedule

As an FYI, some important dates you might want to remember:  May 15th, FFA Banquet; May 17th, 8th grade promotion (9:30); May 17th, Hillview Graduation (10:30); and May 25th, SCHS Graduation (6:00 in Frankfort).
